
 

Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service 

 Dakota, Davis, And Rock City, Fire Districts 

 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a Tentative Budget for Tri-District Ambulance Dist., in the County of 
Stephenson, State of Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2024, and ending April 30, 2025, will be 
on file and conveniently available to public inspection at Tri-District Ambulance Building, Rock City from 
and after 6:30 o’clock P.M., November 20, 2024. 

     Notice is further given hereby that a public hearing on said Budget will be held at 6:30 o’clock P.M., 
Monday December 30, 2024 at Tri-District Ambulance Building, Rock City and that final action on this 
ordinance will be taken at a meeting to be held at Tri-District Ambulance Building, Rock City at 6:30 
o’clock P.M., December 30, 2024. 

 

                                                                                                                Kara Dummer 

                                                                                                                 Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 


